
 
 

Redmond Pedestrian and Bicycle Advisory Committee 
February 10, 2014 6:30 PM City Hall Trestle Room 

 
MEETING AGENDA 

 
1. Feet First’s Walkable Washington Symposium: Lisa Quinn, FeetFirst, will invite 

PBAC members to attend Feet First’s inaugural Walkable Washington Symposium. 
This event springs out of past work that includes cities like Redmond that are 
engaged in and support walkability. According to Feet First, “this is Washington 
State’s only symposium to address the importance of walkable communities for 
health, safety, and economic vitality”. 

6:30 – 
7:00 

2. 166th Ave Rechannelization: The 166th Avenue Corridor Study (reviewed by PBAC 
November 2013) is complete and calls for improvements to the corridor. Lei Wu, 
City of Redmond Public Works will discuss the current design with PBAC.  

7:00 – 
7:30 

3. Couplet Conversion: PBAC will review the current Couplet Conversion design, 
which will convert the Downtown one-way couplet of Cleveland Street and 
Redmond Way to two-way operation. Pedestrian and bicycle improvements are 
included in the project.   

7:30 – 
8:00 

4. Updates: 

a. Derby Days preparation 

8:00 –  
8:15 

5. Other Business:  Please bring any additional pedestrian and bicycle issues to share 
and discuss.  

8:15 – 
8:30 

 
Next meeting will be on March 10, 2014 – Please let me know if there are any 
items you would like to see on the agenda. 
 


